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IMPORTANT Dates REMINDERS 

8
th

 March – BACK TO SCHOOL 

19
th

 March – Red Nose Day 

22
nd

 March – Student teacher starting in Wren 

26
th

 March – Roald Dahl dress up day (Wren) 

26
th

 March – End of term 

 

PE days are Mondays and Fridays. Please 

remember to tie up long hair on these days. 

Book change day is Monday. 

Spellings are uploaded to Tapestry on a Friday. 

Children will need appropriate footwear for 

Nature Detectives on a Friday. 

NEWS 

Back to school 

Welcome back! We are so excited to have the 

children back in class.  

We are looking forward to a positive summer 

term, filled with time spent in the secret 

garden, learning in our outdoor classroom 

and lots of play! 

Please find our topic web and knowledge 

organisers on our class webpage. 

Tapestry 
Thank you so much for all the incredible 

home learning that has been uploaded to 

Tapestry. We will aim to put a weekly round 

up on Tapestry during the summer term. 

Guided reading notes will also be written up 

on Tapestry. 

Student Teacher 
We are very lucky to have a student teacher 

from Homerton starting on the 22
nd

 March. 

Miss McStea will be with Wren Class until the 

11
th

 June.  

 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 

 

If you have any questions please phone the office or email                           

Miss. Cole on jcole@meldreth.cambs.sch.uk. 


